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Gill Site HG2-10/site 1221 A65/ Lane Fields

Hello,
I am emailing my objections to the site Gill Site HG2-10/site 1221 A65/ Lane Fields.

The plan has NOT been positively prepared for the following reasons:

This is a piece of Greenbelt land.
Merging of Nether Yeadon with Guiseley and Henshaw.
Adjacent to a conservation area and it should be in that conservation area.
There are other sites within Leeds that could be developed.
The site is part of a continuous green belt which prevents urban sprawl from Leeds and Bradford.
The site has mature and rare English trees which must be preserved for the habitats they promote.
Historic pasture land which is still in use.
Schools in the area are full.
Doctors and dentists are full.
Traffic is already at a standstill most times of the day along this stretch of the A65. The survey was
done in school holidays which obviously showed less traffic.
There are a number of listed buildings along the perimeter which the council have not mentioned.
This is the last farmland on the A65 for 4 miles. This would loose the rural heartland that this area
once was.

Regards
Michael Hall
14 Barfield Ave
Yeadon
Leeds
LS19 7SH




